6.

Meeting SAT Computer Science 25 November 2021

Approval of agenda:

Approval of minutes from meeting 29 October 2021: Appendix APP2A

Information:

Update from study programmes: / Students.

Request from SAT Business: Academic Quarter at ITU:

Introduction:

At ITU there is currently a tradition (not a rule, but a practice) of finishing classes ten minutes
before the scheduled end time, but teachers have suggested changing this practice and instead
apply the academic quarter to ITU. The academic quarter is a tradition widely known at other
Danish universities and consist of a fifteen minute “buffer” in the beginning of a schedule lecture.
In practice this means that lectures are scheduled for 8.00 or 10.00 but does not begin until fifteen
minutes past.

Changing the practice necessarily, include the entire ITU.

SAT Business suggests a trial period, if decided.

Before, presenting the suggestion to Study Board, SAT Business want to know, what the other SATs
think of the idea.
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